

FORRESTER PARK GOLF CLUB COURSE COMMITTEE

Minutes of a meeting held on Friday 1st October 2018.

Present; Craig Lockwood, Tim Forrester-Muir, Jeff Taylor, David Gillespie,
Margaret Triston, Geoff Pettitt

1. **The Minutes** of the last meeting were approved.

2. Matters Arising;

A). Pick and place to start 21st October 2018

B). Committee decided to implement the new line of sight drop for OOB in 2019.

3. Maintenance Issues;

A). Green keepers report see attached.

B). Tractor needed to remove trunks on 13th this isn't a hand job, however will be looked into.

C). Notice needed for green keepers workings; JT to do.

D). Bunker on the 2nd hole will be starting soon, this will be filled in as it doesn't drain well in winter months.

5. Suggestions for Improvements;

A). There wasn't any suggestions in the committee box, please could all members be reminded without your feedback we cannot progress the course to benefit the membership.

6. Any other Business;

A). Men's section website will now become the point of contact for all local rules, this is for all sections.

B). Please can the trees be trimmed on the 2nd hole. - this is to be looked into by Jeff.

C). Brian Bowring has offered his services to the greenkeeping team to drive tractors etc for them where needed.

7. Date of next Meeting; 23rd November